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10th January 2023 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
I hope that your child has settled back into school and that the return to the 

normal school routines has helped to provide comfort to them at this difficult 
time. 

 
We are in regular contact with a range of professionals who are able to provide 
advice and support to enable us to be responsive to the children’s questions and 
needs.  Following a bereavement, it is natural for children to question and/ or to 
talk about the person who has died.  This is normal and is part of the way that 
children make sense of what has happened.   
 

Please be assured that we are monitoring the children very closely in order to be 
proactive as and when required. 

 
If you have concerns about your child, please speak to Mrs Gibbon or myself in 

the first instance.   
 

Kind regards, 
 

 
Mrs V Chudleigh 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 
 
 

 

 


